
 

 

Dear DONOR/ORGANIZATION NAME 

I wanted to send a special note to personally recognize your generosity and 
commitment to this year’s 39th Anniversary Federated Health Charities campaign.   
 
Each year, Ontario government employees participate in the Federated Health 
Charities campaign, a fundraising and health awareness campaign that provides 
valuable support for 21 health charities, such as the Canadian Cancer Society, Heart & 
Stroke, and the Alzheimer Society. 
 
The money raised in the campaign is used to fund vital research, develop innovative 
health education programs, and provide essential patient services.  Federated 
Health Charities has raised over $51 million in its 38-year history with thousands of 
public servants volunteering their time and tens of thousands making donations. 

The support of community businesses through contributions of goods, certificates, 
or monetary donations allows employees to run events to raise funds for the cause 
and is an important factor in the campaign’s success.   

Your gift of a GIFT DESCRIPTION (ex. baseball tickets) to the MINISTRY NAME (ex. 
Ministry of Finance) EVENT NAME (ex. online auction) supported us in running a very 
successful event that brought us one step closer to reaching our fundraising goal 
which will allow us to give generously to the hundreds of thousands of people living 
with one of these debilitating illnesses.   

Thank you so much for your support and for working with us to invest in the health 
of our community.   

 

Sincerely, 

YOUR NAME 
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